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Question 
 
Mr Bowen: Okay. I have received a letter from the chair of the commission asking me if I 
would put in a submission. I propose to give the commission a submission, which in essence will 
give background to the establishment and mandate of the PBO in Australia and outline the 
developments internationally that have been occurring, particularly in recent years, where the 
number of these independent fiscal institutions has grown quite dramatically, particularly since 
2005 and quite a large number since the GFC.  
Senator WONG: And is the only communication to date the letter from the chair of the 
commission?  
Mr Bowen: I had a phone call—  
Senator WONG: From?  
Mr Bowen: From one of the secretariat, telling me the letter would be coming.  
Senator WONG: And are you able to provide us with a copy of the letter? You could take that 
on notice.  
Mr Bowen: I can take it on notice, but I think it is a letter that has been given to many people; it 
is not specific to me.  
Senator WONG: It is not a specific PBO letter?  
Mr Bowen: No, it is not. It is addressed to me, but it is not specific. 

 
 
Answer  

Letter from the Chair of National Commission of Audit to the Parliamentary Budget Officer is 
provided in attachment A.  
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